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Key, Lori

From: Ryan Sotello <
Sent: Sunday, May 16, 2021 3:55 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: For May 18 Board Meeting, RE:  DIGITAL VACCINE PASSPORT PLAN

I am writing to indicate my strong opposition to any law and/or regulation that creates or encourages 
any type of vaccine-verification system in order for citizens to access public and private services and 
spaces.  This is an outrageous and dangerous assault on healthcare freedom, privacy, and the 
concept of equal citizenship.  The Board should be ASHAMED of itself for even considering such a 
coercive, immoral, and likely ILLEGAL act which would create an apartheid society in which one 
group is treated as "less human" than another group.  This Covid hysteria has been dripping with 
dishonesty from the get-go, when we were told "15 days to flatten the curve".  Here we are 15 
MONTHS later and all ACTUAL evidence indicates that nearly 100% of the populace has very little to 
fear from this virus, which (even including those with pre-existing, serious co-morbidities and other 
high-risk populations like the extremely elderly) has a nearly-100% survival rate.  The devastation 
wrought by lockdowns and unfounded fear-mongering has been nothing short of CRIMINAL.  The 
impact this has had and is having on children (the group who should be LEAST afraid of Covid) is 
downright EVIL and those in authority who've been a party to it need to take an honest, sober look in 
the mirror and contemplate what they've done.  Haven't you done enough damage?  STOP THIS 
INSANITY. 
 
 
 
Sean Sotelo 
Ventura 
 
 
 
 


